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HAPPY NEW YEAR!  Thank you so much for another year of support through your prayers and donations.  We are so blessed to 
have the privilege of serving the village of LeFond, Haiti, and we couldn’t do what we do without you.   
 
Our November trip went really well and we were able to provide every family a 50 lb. bag of rice!  There was an even greater need 
for food due to the hurricane.  Every student received a new watch for Christmas and we did our annual Christmas Pageant with the 
children.  We were able to begin the playground project called Toby Town, in memory of Toby Blair!  (You can go to our website to 
view the video of our trip.) 
 

    
Dakota Watches The Christmas Pageant Rice for Everyone Our Haitian Helpers 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 
 
• 2nd Annual Valentine Banquet:  We hope that everyone will come to our Valentine Banquet on Saturday, February 11, at 5:00 

p.m. at the Winton Road First Church of God, 6200 Winton Road, Fairfield, Ohio  45014.  We will be serving a delicious 
Lasagna Dinner with dessert, and there will be door prizes, a silent auction, items for sale, and a photo booth.  The cost of the 
event is $25 per couple or $15 per single.  You can buy tickets through Sunday, February 5, at the church and on our website 
(on our fundraiser page).  Please invite your friends and relatives to join us.  This event will support our summer Haiti crew! 

 
• Haiti Benefit Concert:  Our annual Haiti Benefit Concert will be Sunday night, April 23, at 6:00 p.m., at the Winton Road First 

Church of God.  Everyone is welcome!  A love offering will be taken to purchase rice that will be distributed to our village in May 
by our Haiti crew.  If you are unable to attend our concert, you can make a donation for rice on our DONATE page of our 
website. 

 
• Flying Pig Marathon:  If you plan to run or walk in the upcoming Flying Pig Marathon (May 5, 6, and 7), you can use our 

discount code and save $10 on your registration!  Use our discount code SHHMFP8 and put “Servant’s Heart Haiti Mission” on 
your bib.  If you would like to run or walk with us, contact us at servantshearthaitimission@yahoo.com.  Also, you can support 
us by purchasing one or more pigs at www.piggestraffle.com and have a chance to win one of several large prizes.  Even if you 
don’t win, every dime spent on pigs comes back to us and you will receive a tax receipt for your donation.  We truly appreciate 
the support of the Flying Pig Marathon and we have lot of fun participating in these events. 

  
A CHILD NEEDS YOU:  If you would like to help support a child’s education in Haiti, the cost is $20 per month.  We will send you a 
t-shirt and photo so you can share your support proudly!  If interested, please contact Teresa Bowlin (513-829-9751) or email us at 
servantshearthaitimission@yahoo.com.  (You can also go to our website and choose a boy or girl that you would like to support and 
submit the form.)  Payments can be mailed or made on our website via PayPal.  You can also choose to pay several months at a 
time or yearly – your choice.  Please pray about this opportunity to make a difference in the life of a child.  Your sponsorship pays 
for mission salaries (Haitian), building maintenance, school uniforms, daily lunches and school supplies. 
 
Check out our website (www.servantshearthaitimission.org) and “like” us on Facebook!  To God be the Glory! 
 
 
 “And whatever you do, whether in word or deed, do it all in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through 
him.”  Colossians 3:17. 


